
Important January Dates
January 15- Report Cards Go Home

January 15- Science Fair

January 16- BCE SBDM Meeting

January 17- BCE Spelling Bee (3rd-5th)

January 17-Club Day

January 20- MLK Day (No School)

January 22- Bainbridge Game Night (4-5PM)

January 24- PBIS Fun Friday

January 27- 100th Day of School

January 28- (101st Day) "Dalmatian Day"

January 30- Band/Orchestra Concert

January 31- PBIS Reward

January 31- 5th Grade Snow "Ball"

February 1- First Home Basketball Game (9AM)

​

Words With Williams​
Dalm atian Fam ily ,

I would like to wish ev ery one a Happy
New Year!  We were so excited to see all
of our students’ sm iling faces as they
reentered the building.  We are
optim istic and excited about what 2020
has in store for BCE.  Som e of the
am azing opportunities com ing this
m onth include academ ic team , Science
Fair, Spelling Bee, our first basketball
gam e, Girls on the Run, REAL Read
program , piano classes and choir.  We
are thankful for the trust y ou hav e
giv en us and cannot wait to share the success of y our children.  Go Dalm atians!
Principal William s

Staff Spotlight

Brenda Adams

District Mental Health Specialist Brenda Adams is 
passionate about helping others reach their best 
potential, especially students. She has a nurturing serv 
ant’s heart but lov es to laugh and hav e a great time. She 
has been married for 33 y ears and has three children 
and three grandchildren. She calls the grands “the light 
of her life”. She has worked in Fay ette County Schools 
for 1 7 y ears and has serv ed sev eral schools. Brenda is 
constantly ev olv ing and is currently working to obtain 
her LPCA in hopes to someday begin her own practice. 
Brenda alway s encourages herself and others to truly liv 
e their best liv es.
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Join the BCE Choir

Brenda Cowan Elementary is starting a choir for any
students in grades 3, 4, and 5. In choir, students will
learn to sing ensemble music from different cultures and
genres and perform throughout the semester. The BCE
Choir will meet every Friday from 3:00 to 4:00 PM in
Mr. Wrightson’s room beginning January 17th. 
BCE Choir is NOT an auditioned group - any student
who is interested may join but you must submit the
completed choir membership form to Mr. Wrightson by
Wednesday, January 15th. For more information, email:
jospeh.wrightson@fayette.kyschools.us

BCE Cooperation Awards

This month at BCE, we are
celebrating cooperation. The
following students were nominated
by their teachers for always
cooperating with their peers and
have earned a pizza party with our
school counselor, Ms. Jackson!

​Way to go, Dalmatians!

Anjila Panday
Lemuel Ampadu
Keaton Bagbey
Kyler Reed
Michael Chafin
Isabella Lewis
Amir Pandzic
Ameera Gonzalez Rodriguez
Alex Schroeder Stein
Layla Brown

Edie House
Jonathan Redfern
Delaney Downs
Emma Reedy
Nash Reffett
Macy Petralia
Maddox Childress
Brandon Tedja
Weston Jones
Ian Dalton

The BCE PTA Needs You!

If you'd like to be involved in all things PTA, please email 
bceptap@gmail.com for more information about how you can 
get involved. This includes volunteering in classrooms, helping 
with schoolwide events, and coming up with new and exciting 
ways to support our families and students. Be on the look out 
for more information and volunteer opportunities as we prepare 
for our BCE Winter Carnival this February.

Contact Us At...

Facebook Twitter BCE Website

Girls on the Run Assistance ​

News and Updates

mailto:bceptap@gmail.com
https://www.facebook.com/bcefayette/
https://twitter.com/bcefayette?lang=en
https://www.fcps.net/cowan
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Feeling motivational? We'd love your help with Girls on 
the Run as we are in need of additional parent coaches. 
If you are up for this rewarding position, please contact our 
school counselor/Girls on the Run aficionado, 
Ms. Jackson, at rachel.jackson@fayette.kyschools.us
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